NOTICE
VILLAGE OF NASSAU RESIDENTS

LOCATED ON MALDEN, CHATHAM & GRISWOLD 
 October 23rd – October 25th 
The intersection of Chatham & Malden Street WILL BE CLOSED.  Please follow detour to access Malden and Griswold. Delays can be expected.  Please use caution in these work zones.
PARKING WILL BE PROHIBITED 
AND STRICTLY ENFORCED. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation, 
Village of Nassau Highway Department
